
Editorial Letter 
Iranian Journal of Management Studies (IJMS) is a budding scientific 

journal. It began its journey in 2007 with publishing just one volume 

per year and just 10 editorial board members all from Iran. But now, 

after about 12 years, it is published on a seasonal basis with more than 

100 editors and advisory board members from all around the world, 

with about 9% acceptance rate. 

Needless to say, we would not reach such a level of growth, 

without the presence of a dedicated person that steers this ship. 

Professor Gholamreza Jandaghi, as the editor-in-chief, has been this 

person from 2009 to 2019. But, unfortunately, this is the time to say 

goodbye. During his time, he has provided IJMS with much 

invaluable assistance, including indexing it in various databases such 

as Web of Science, ABI-INFORM, EBSCOhost, and ABS, and 

making it more visible to researchers. We have experienced 

unforgettable moments with him and wish him the best in upcoming 

stages of his life. 

Goodbye is always a “Hello” to a new one. I am happy to announce 

that Professor Kayhan Tajeddini, from Sheffield Hallam University, 

has been appointed as the editor-in-chief of IJMS from 2020. We truly 

wish him all the best in promoting this journal.   
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